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Upcoming Calendar Events

Weekly Weather Forecast

April 28 - Men's Club starts
April 30 - 1st Annual FUN RUN 
May 1 - Fuel Dock Opens
May 8 - Mother's Day
May 13-15 - Pikeminnow Derby
May 13-15 - South Park Golf Tourn.
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Restuarants

509-730-5036

509-787-1524 

509-787-0102

509-787-0102

FRI: 5:00 - 8:00PM
SAT: 8:00AM - 8:00PM 
SUN: 8:00AM - 5:00PM

THURS: 5:00PM - SLOW
FRI: 5:00PM - SLOW 
SAT: 5:00PM - SLOW 
SUN: 4:00PM - 7:00PM

OPENS APRIL 30TH
THURS: 5:00 - 10:00PM
FRI: 5:00 - 10:00PM 
SAT: 5:00 - 10:00PM 

RIVER'S EDGE SUNFIRE GRILL

SUNWORKS
next to Tower Pizza

at SunSerra at SunSerra

TOWER PIZZA

OPENS MAY 27TH

CUP & CONE
at SunSerra

Coffee & Ice Cream

RUN/
WALK

PARKING LOT AT RIVERBEND PARK

5K RUN/WALK

5 MILE

END OF ISLAND

SATURDAY, APRIL 30TH 2022 @ 9 AM

 Please Pre-Register by April 15th 
to guarantee Fun Run Swag

Call, Email or stop Crescent Bar Rec Area Office.

SIGN-IN BEGINS AT 8:30 AM.  RACE STARTS AT 9 AM.

CONTACT INFORMATION...

Call:           509-754-5002
Email:     

NO COST for Participation 
Thank you to our Sponsors 

crescentbarrecreationarea@outlook.com

CRESCENT BAR HILL 5-MILE MAP
Start & Finish line at:
Riverbend Park
Turn around at the 
Trinidad Fire Station
There will be water
stations along the way
& at the turnaround.

END OF ISLAND 5K MAP

Start & Finish line at Riverbend Park
Turn around at marker near end of Island
There will be water stations along the way & at the turnaround

EACH PARTICIPANT WILL RECIEVE
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FUN RUN



Hello Golfers,

    May is just around the corner. The turf is entering into its season of full growth which means more
frequent mowing and longer durations of water. We have been mowing greens just twice a week, but
that number is now going to reach 5-7 days a week. Height of cut has been .160 inches, which is on
the high side. We do this to assist with recovery from winter dormancy and spring aeration. The
results of this practice are healthy greens and deep roots, which we have! This week we will be
lowering that height of cut to .150 inches. That doesn’t sound like much, but .010 inches is significant
in the world of greens turf. By the end summer we should be able to reach .120 inches, which added
with other practices, will result in fast greens that roll true. Fast greens and healthy greens can be
opposing forces, but with that in mind, we can find a happy balance.
          
     In other news, you will notice some more of our new ball washers showing up around the course,
and at our par 3 tee boxes you will find some new divot mix bins. Now that the soil temperatures can
harbor and germinate grass seed, we will be filling these for your use. Feel free to fill your own divot
mix bottle and use it around the course. If you have divot mix from another course, we ask that you
don’t use that here, as their seed varieties may differ from ours. There will also be some spots on the
course that we will be over seeding in an attempt to cover some of the bare spots with new turf.
These areas may be flagged off, so please keep all carts out of these sensitive zones. Thank you and
enjoy the course!. 

﻿Thank you and enjoy your time on the course!

Superintendent's Corner

Porter Hodges
Golf Course Superintendent

Crescent Bar Recreation Area
Central Washington Management Group

Golf

Men's Club contact: 
Teddy Bakke 
at 509-590-9750 

crescentbarrecreation.com
509-754-5002

Men's Club starts
April 28th

April 25th, 2022

Men's Club meets on
Thursday afternoons.
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Men's Club contact: 
Teddy Bakke 
at 509-590-9750 
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Men's Club starts
April 28th

Top 10 Leaderboard

April 25th, 2022

DAVE HARRIS
JAMES WHITCOMB
CRAIG PRICE
KASSI ISEMAN

43
33
30
29

Men's Club meets on
Thursday afternoons.
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MARK
SWAN

MARC
BRUNTZ

LARRY
SCHREIFELS

107 101 99

ROY HURLBUT
TJ MCGAUGHEY
DEBBI MCGAUGHEY

20
18
17



Doug and Rob from South Park are putting another
golf tournament together.  The format is a 4
person scramble and the dates are May 14th and
15th. There will also be a horse race Friday evening
the 13th. We have roughly 9 teams who
participated last fall and would like to increase
that number to 18. There will be men’s and
women’s divisions. We need a head count in order
to calculate how much the PUD will charge us. Your
registration fee will cover greens fees, prize money,
dinners, breakfast Saturday and entertainment at
the Sunfire Saturday night. Please email Rob at
robert.johnston@usbank.com, or you can text or
call him at 425.785.8635. More details to follow
once we have an accurate headcount. 

Rob Johnston
425.785.8635
robert.johnston@usbank.com

South Park Invitational message:

Golf
crescentbarrecreation.com

509-754-5002
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May 13 - 15

Tournaments

If you would like your message shared here, please
contact the Crescent Bar Rec Area Office.

Cliffside - Quincy Valley Chamber of
Commerce 
May 20

CHECK-IN:  8:00 AM
SHOTGUN START:  9:00 AM






FEES/ADMISSION

TEAM OF 4 PLAYERS - $375

CONTACT THE CHAMBER AT 787-2140
FOR SPONSORSHIPS

mailto:robert.johnston@usbank.com
mailto:robert.johnston@usbank.com

